
Attention Parents of Children that are Recipients of: 

MEDICAID, CHIP, & VFC or UNINSURED 

All students entering kindergarten,  

6th grade, or 9th grade are required to show proof of 

childhood vaccines BEFORE the school year begins 

Call NOW to make an appointment with:  

Your Healthcare Provider  

Also available at: 

Aunt Martha’s 877-692-8686  

Greater Family Health 844-599-3700 

VNA 630- 892-4355 

Kane County Health Department 630-208-3801 




